
 
From: Michelle Gauthier <   
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 12:20 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]feedback variance application for 82 Bartley Bull (application no A-2024-0152) 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello, This email is to oppose the variance application for 82 Bartley Bull (application no A-
2024-0152).  My research on the owner shows a high likelihood that this is an investor.  The 
current trend on Bartley Bull - and indeed within the entirety of Peel Village - is for investors to 
split homes into multiple residences and most often rooming houses.  This has become an 
exacerbated issue on my own street (Chesterfield) as well as Bartley Bull.  It is destroying the 
community we are working so hard to maintain.  We experience streets clogged with cars, 
excessive noise from over population, and complete disregard for property maintenance.  I've 
called bylaw for parking infractions every day for the four days in relation to a rooming house 
across the street from me - each complaint was not dealt with due to lack of city 
resources.  The community is fed up with the situation.  Please take a stand against this.  Do no 
allow the application to proceed.  We know this is not a one family type situation.  Thank 
you.  Michelle Gauthier (resident of 3 Chesterfield Road) 
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